

Manor Hill First School News

Friday 8th March 2019

Dear Parents and Carers.

It's been fun all round this week with Pancake Day and World Book Day!

On Tuesday the children enjoyed delicious pancakes as a treat and learned about Shrove Tuesday.

Thursday was a fantastic day, so many creative costumes-thank you for supporting this event. Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the production of Little Red Riding Hood in the afternoon too!

We are excited to announce that after Easter we will open our very own Wraparound Club. 'Hilltops at Manor Hill' will offer care from 7.30-5.30, information to follow next week. but please feel free to register

Have a lovely weekend, Jess Roden

your interest at the office.

<u>Urgent Request</u>

Please do not put any drinks into your child's book baa. We have recently spent £1000 on new books,

several of which are already damaged beyond repair due to drinks having leaked on to them.



🌇 Hilltops at Manor Hill



From the Office

Unfortunately the Trim Trail Play equipment on the top playground is now out of use and will be fenced off prior to removal. Costs to repair it are unviable, however we do hope to replace this as soon as possible.

Please do not allow children to access it whilst in your care.

Reminder-please can all asthma care plan update forms be completed and returned as soon as possible. We need an up to date care plan in order to safely administer medication.

Staying Safe

We are revisiting the NSPCC Pants information with the children. There are some excellent resources online for parents to at

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventingabuse/keeping-childrensafe/underwear-rule/

Events and dates for your diary March 2019



COMIC RELIEF FRIDAY 15th MARCH 2019

As a school we have decided to emulate the RND2019 celebrity challenge of climbing of Mount Kilimanjaro!

To do this pupils and staff will take turns to climb our stairs and between us we hope to reach the 5895 meter summit!

Non uniform/wear red and donations of £1 please

Friday 29th March

Bikeability Year 3



Thursday 28th March

Mothers Day Assembly 9.15



Friday 29th March Nursery and Reception trip to Tatton Park



Thank you for continuing to support our recycling of crisp packets.

We now also recycle biscuit wrappers and these can be the regular wrappers or individual or biscuit bars. Any brand is accepted and our recycling bins are to be found in our main reception area.